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PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF CLOVERDALE 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of 
Cloverdale has cancelled its regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 1, 2022, at 
6:30 pm.  
 
The next Special meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 2, 2022, at 6:30 pm AT THE 
CLOVERDALE PERFORMING ARTS CENTER, 209 N. CLOVERDALE BOULEVARD, 
CLOVERDALE, CA 95425.   An agenda will be posted for this meeting in accordance with the 
Government Code. 
 
Dated:  February 24, 2022 
 

 
 
Lori Frontella, MMC 
Acting City Clerk 


